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Dates For Your Diary

Year 6 walk to Kings Heath Tuesday 19 or Monday 25 June
9.00am – 12.30pm

EX PUPIL EVENT

An event for all former Billesley Primary 
School, Billesley Infant School & Billesley 

Junior School Pupils is being held at school. 
It will be held on Monday 18th June 2018 from 
5.30 - 8.30pm. The £5 registration fee will go 

to The Red Tree Fund. If you are a former 
pupil and would like to join us, please 

register on our Justgiving page via our 
facebook page -

www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/billesley-primaryschool

If you know any former pupils who you think 
would be interested, please let them know. 

You also have the option of registering at the 
school Reception Office. 

EID ASSEMBLY

Friday 22 June
9.05am Year 3 would like you to join them for 

their Eid Assembly in
the Main Hall

PUPIL ATTENDANCE NOTICE

A Family has been fined £60 for taking their child away on holiday during term time. 
Please make sure that your child is in school on time every day during the school term.

Thankyou.

WORLD CUP FANTASY FOOTBALL!

Join the World Cup buzz by entering our 
Fantasy league! You can test your knowledge 

against each other and the Billesley staff. 
Team names should be Full Name plus FC 

(No silly names please)

Website link: https://fantasy.fifa.com/en/leagues
Joining Code: TD3YKXIY

Good luck, have fun and may the best team 
win!
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